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C E L E B R A T I O N S on 29th JULY

A note from the organisers of the celebrations on the 29th
July:

Great Finborough Parish Council, your loveable chums,
would like to draw your attention to the leaflet which
has probably fallen out of thie newsletter.

As you should be able to see, we are celebrating the
wedding of the Heir to the Throne to the vivacious
Lady Diana Spencer by holding a party to which you are
all invited.

The celebrations start at 5.JO Pm when children are
invited to parade on the Green dressed as either kings
or queens, whichever is deemed appropriate. Prozes will
be awarded for the most felicitous costumes - whatever
that meansJ

For 'prozes' read 'prizes' throughout.

After this contest the children will sit down to a
suitably royal repast, after which, each child under
16 will receive a commemorative crown.

After les enfants, as they are known to our Gallic
brethren, have stuffed themselves, there will be a free
buffet and not-so-free barbeque to which everyone in the
village is invited.

A steel band - all the way from exotic Peterborough -
will be playing underneath the chestnut tree.

Please join us in the abandoned revelry.

(Editor's note: there are no prozes for guessing the author
of the foregoing piece.)

PRIMARY SCHOOL

^My Sunny Spot" by Tracy Wilding, aged 8 years

My sunny spot is in^East Bergholt, down an old dusty, sandy
path where a river is. There are lots of trees to climb. It
is beautiful and cool. I go there with my friend, Victoria
Lloyd. We are going to build a tree house. Sometimes we have
a picnic there. I like my sunny spot.

ST.AMBREW'S CHURCH

Church

Sunday 19th July
Sunday 26th July
Sunday 2nd August
Sunday 9th August
Sunday 16th August

The Sponsored Cycle

11 am HC
10 am Family Communion
11 am MP
9 am HC (Rev. Nicholas Cribb)

11 am HC

realised about £120 for church funds,
of which £100 was raised by 6 boys

from St.George's School; to them and the other riders and all
who helped, our hearty thanks. The Deanery total was about
£1,900 from 200 riders; one man (40 plus) from Wickham Skeith
ran around 10 churches and raised £1001

Th.e Church Gift Day totalled £230 from 50 envelopes for which
we sincerely thank you.

The Royal Wedding. Special prayers will be offered for the
bride and groom in church on the 26th. On

the day itself we celebrate in the evening hut please invite
those without colour TV to watch the ceremony with you.

The Vicar will be on holiday from 6th August to 14th August
inclusive. I have asked Canon Kendall of Buxhall

to deal with any emergencies.

H.Wake, Vicar

UNITED H El? OR MED CHURCH

A Church anniversary service will be held on 19th July at
6.30 pm. Preacher for this service will be Rev.Haywood of
Stowmarket. Special singing by Stowmarket U.11.Choir. We
shall be pleased to welcome old friends and new. A welcome
to al1.

ROYAL BRITISH LEGION

Next Committee meeting: Thursday 16th July at Finborough

Ẑ JiSiS-LŜ H-S.-! _ Outing to Felixstowo - Weds 19th August - one
coach only and you sre asked to pay £1 per head. Leave
Finborough Green 10. JO am after picking up in Buxhall , thence
by Combs Lane. Leave Felixstowe about 6 pm depending on the
w ea ther •

KEEP FIT CLASS

The ladies Keep Fit Class will continue during the summer
holidays with a break only in the School half-term weeks.

Any ladies who would like to have their names added to the
vacancy waiting list please contact me.

Hilary Smith.



WOMENS INSTITUTE

June meeting

Sergeant Corcoran from the Crime Prevention Department showed
a film and pave a most interesting talk on security in the
home. Mrs.Johnson pave the vote of thanks.

Mrs.Carloyns from Combs WI pave an excellent account of her day
at the ACM in London.

The July meeting will be the annual garden meeting this year
at Mrs.Rolf e' r,.

Berice Jordan

SCHOOL ..GOVERNOR

Mrs.S.Ravenscroft has been nominated by the Parish Council
to succeed Mrs-Chaplin as School Governor at Great Finborouph
Primary School.

PARI1HJ10UNC1L

The next Parish Council meeting will bo held in the Pottiward
Hall on Friday, Jlst July, 1981 commencing at 7.30 pm.

The Newsletter is published and distributed free of charge to
all houses in the parish by Great Finborouph Parish Council


